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To: "Kawcak, Miranda" <MKawcak@peabodyenergy.com>, Robin Reilley - DNR <robin.reilley@state.co.us>

Good Afternoon Miranda,

Please find DRMS's review of the above mentioned compliance reports for the Yoast and Seneca IIW mines. No
concerns were noted.

Thank you

Robin Reilley, M.S. GISP
Environmental Protection Specialist Il

e

P 303.866.3567 ext 8105 |

F 303.832.8106

Physical Address: 1313 Sherman Street St., Suite 215, Denver, CO 80203
Mailing Address: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216
robin.reilley@state.co.us | http://mining.state.co.us
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@ COLORADO
. w Division of Reclamation,

Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

16 February 2024

Miranda Kawcak
Environmental Manger
Peabody, Colorado Operations

Re: Seneca IIW (Permit No. C1982057)
Review DMRs 2023 Q4

Dear Ms. Kawcak:

Thank you for your timely submittal of the 2023 quarter four DMR reports for the Seneca [IW Mine. The report
covers the time period from 1 October through 31 December 2023. The Colorado Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety (The Division) received the above referenced reports on 1 February 2024. Seneca Property
LLC submits DMRs to the Division, in accordance with Rule 4.05.13(2)(a)(iii).

Seneca IIW ponds sampled for DMRs comprise: Pond 5, Pond 6, Pond 9, Pond 15, Pond 16 and
Pond 17. Discharging ponds comprised: #6, #15, #16 and #17.

Seneca Properties submits the DMRs to the Division, in accordance with Rule 4.05.13(2)(a)(iii), specifically within
30 days of sampling. The report is in compliance with the applicable sections of the Rule.

The Division has no further comments at this time. If you have any questions or need additional information,
please contact me.

Sincerely,

Robin Reilley, M.S. GISP

Environmental Protection Specialist Il
Robin.reilley@state.co.us
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